REPUBLIC OF ESTONIA
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Invitation, 2nd BSRBCC Annual Threat
Assessment seminar 17-18 September 2025

Dear Colleagues,

As the Estonian Police and Border Guard Board is chairing the BSRBCC in 2025, it is my pleasure
to invite you to the 2nd BSRBCC Annual Threat Assessment (ATA) seminar in Tallinn, Estonia
17-18 September 2025.

The purpose of the seminar is to introduce the Pre-Annual Threat Assessment Report for the Baltic
Sea region, provide an update on the situational picture and the main threats, and share the initial
results of the Joint Operation Weeks (JAW). The final joint risk analysis, to be completed by the
end of 2025, will provide situational awareness and guidance for activities in 2026.

The BSRBCC Members and Frontex are invited to participate in the meeting with a maximum of
two representatives.

The delegates are kindly asked to cover their own travel expenses, whereas the accommodation
costs for BSRBCC member state representatives and meals of all the participants will be covered
by the organizer.

Please find attached to this invitation:
- The meeting’s draft agenda

- The meeting’s registration form
- Practical information concerning the meeting

We kindly ask you to submit the completed registration form to BSRBCC2025@politsei.ee by 27
August, 2025.
We look forward to welcoming you in Tallinn!

Yours/incerely

Eve Kalmus
Police Colonel
Head of the Border Management Bureau
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